
Andrew Beattie

From: Shauna K <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Monday, 22 August 2016 8:03 AM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object to these modifications, on merit and on principle because...

There are many safety concern that will be brought about in a small and high populated area.

I also believe it will increase traffic around the area, which is already an issue and we don't need it to be enhanced,

especially by trucks.

Yours sincerely,

Shauna K
New South Wales, 2170, Australia
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